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Info Sought on Hiawatha Burglaries 
(KNZA)--Hiawatha Police are seeking the public's assistance in solving two business burglaries and
an attempted burglary.

Police Chief John Defore says the burglaries occurred sometime late Saturday night or early Sunday
morning at Davies Oil in the 11-hundred block of Oregon Street and Nigus Liquor in the 600 block
of North 1st Street.  An attempted burglary was also reported at Henry Liquor in the 12-hundred
block of Oregon.

Defore says taken in the break-ins was undisclosed merchandise.

He says three white males were captured on video at one of the locations.  However, Defore they
need the public's help in identifying the suspects because their faces were partially covered.   

Anyone with information is urged to contact the Hiawatha Police Department.
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